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RETAIL CONSIGNEES FOR FSIS RECALL 037-2012 

 

FSIS has reason to believe that the following retail location(s) received 12- and 48-oz.  

tubs of "Keoki's Kalua Brand Pork" that have been recalled by Keoki's Lau Lau. This list 

may not include all retail locations that have received the recalled product or may include 

retail locations that did not actually receive the recalled product. Therefore, it is 

important that you use the product-specific identification information, available at 

http://www.fsis.usda.gov/News_&_Events/Recall_037_2012_Release/index.asp, in 

addition to this list of retail stores, to check meat or poultry products in your possession 

to see if they have been recalled. 

http://www.fsis.usda.gov/News_&_Events/Recall_037_2012_Release/index.asp


Retail List for Recall Number: RC-037-2012, Pork Kalua
List Current As Of: 5-Jun-12

Retailer Name Street Address City State
1 Food Pantry #1 2370 Kuhio Avenue Honolulu HI-Hawaii
2 S 'N S #36 4561 Salt Lake Blvd Honolulu HI-Hawaii
3 Foodland #9 1089 Waimano Home Road Pearl City HI-Hawaii
4 Sam's Club #6410 1000 Kamehameha Hwy #100 Pearl City HI-Hawaii
5 Costco #485 93-1231 Ka Uka Blvd. Waipahu HI-Hawaii
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